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Being Dealt With By: Mr Alfie O'Hare
Direct Line: 02890526241

Your reference:
Our reference: TM 2

Date: 30 January 2024

PROVISION OF AN ACCESSIBLE/DISABLED PARKING BAY AT 4 PAXTON

STREET, BELFAST

| am writing to advise you that we propose to provide an accessible/disabled parking

bay at the above location. (see attached plan)
We would welcome your comments on this proposal.

Yours sincerely

PP Alfte O'Howe
Noel Grimes
Traffic Management

ENC
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